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The Honorable Bob Ferguson






June 9, 2010
Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Ferguson:

This letter transmits an ordinance for King County Council review authorizing the Executive to enter into an interlocal agreement (ILA) with the Port of Seattle (Port) for the provision of surface water management (SWM) related services to the Port.
The Port would like King County to provide SWM related services over several years, and would like to enter into an agreement that would eliminate the need for a new agreement each year.  The proposed interlocal agreement accomplishes that goal by continuing on a year-to-year basis until one or both parties wish to terminate it.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mark Isaacson, Division Director in the Water and Land Resources Division of the Department of Natural Resources and Parks, at 
206-296-6587.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosures

cc:
King County Councilmembers



ATTN:  Tom Bristow, Chief of Staff




  Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council




  Kendall Moore, Senior Principal Legislative Analyst


Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Management and Budget


Bob Burns, Interim Director, Department of Natural Resources and Parks (DNRP)


Mark Isaacson, Division Director, Water and Land Resources Division (WLRD),


Lee Ann Merrill, Intergovernmental Coordinator, WLRD, DNRP
